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Public Hearing- April 20th, 2020- 5500 No 3 Road- Richmond Rental Development 

To whom it may concern, 

My name is Chris Tse and I am living in the Lansdowne area of Richmond. 
Although I enjoy my community, I would like to voice my concerns about a current lack of 
rental units in Richmond. The rental building you are proposing at 5500 No.3 Road would be 
well appreciated in the community and will supply the Lansdowne area with increased density in 
a prime location near the Canada Line Station. This development will provide 149 new rental 
units to as growing families, downsizers, and students in an area that is in close proximity to 
transit services, schools and retail. A down payment on a home can be restrictive for people 
wanting to live in an area with amenities such as this site. 

Best Regards, 

Name: Chris Tse 
Date: April 14, 2020 
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